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INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW

Name:

Date received:

Ms Leonie Ravell
5/11/2013




From: Leonie Ravell! )

Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:56 PM

To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please end the cruelty subjected onto these beautiful animals.Not one living creature deserves the pain & torment
they suffer.The people responsible for this horrible treatment should also be brought to justice.What gives them
any right to treat them like this? The greyhounds should not bé sent overseas to be treated even worse & the
doping NEEDS to stop. Somethlng needs to be done & these gorgeous dogs need a voice & that voice is up to us
to speak for them.We can't ignore it any longer...

Thank you...

Sincerely,

Leonie Ravell




